Hannah Dale

From: Paul Koh

Sent: 12 October 2020 10:13
To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: PLAN/2020/0568

Susan Koh

31 The Grove,
Horsell,
Surrey.
GU214AF

To Whom It May Concern....

| fully support the need to build up in these times rather than encroach on our beautiful Surrey countryside that
cannot be replaced once gone but | do have an unease about the height of one of the proposed buildings being 41
storeys high. That is the official storey height of what is described as a ‘Skyscraper’ and | think It inappropriate for
Woking, just not necessary to be so high. On that basis | strongly object to this planning application.

Susan Koh

Sent from my iPad



